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To:
Subject:

Adil Shams <adilshams79@live.ca>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 7:53 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Secretatry,
I strongly oppose the leverage cap reduction in forex from 100:1 down to 1 O: 1. You must not ignore the amount of money
people are holding in United States of America in forex trading accounts. This cap rate will make a lot of those accounts flee
to other nations to seek better leverage.

Adil Shams
Ontario, Canada
Sent from my BlackBerry


